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At last the wall was completed to half its height around the entire city, for the people had worked with enthusiasm.- Nehemiah 4:6

BACK TO SCHOOL

The "Wall of Protection"
that Christian Schooling
is for Laramie is well on
its way to completion. As
Laramie Christian
Academy looks forward
to a fantastic second
year, we are forever
grateful for all that God
did last year.
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As we look with excitement towards our second year, we recognize our start-up journey is not yet complete.
We recieve a phone call about every other week asking us if we are offering grades 9-12.  As we plan for our
second year as a Prek-8th grade Academy, we are also praying God will send the laborors to help us open doors
to High School Students desiring a Biblically based, academically excellent school and culture.  Anyone who is
interested in helping may contact LCA via email at info@laramiechristianacademy.com.  

“The harvest is great, but the workers are few. So pray to the Lord who is in charge of the harvest; ask him to send more
workers into his fields.” Matthew 9:37-38.  Who knows, as you pray for God to send someone else, he may show
you that you have yourself are being sent.  Regardless, we are only able to open these grades if a few more
people join our start-up team.  Lets build the wall to its full height.  

A T  L A S T  T H E  W A L L  W A S  C O M P L E T E D  T O  H A L FA T  L A S T  T H E  W A L L  W A S  C O M P L E T E D  T O  H A L F
I T S  H E I G H T  A R O U N D  T H E  E N T I R E  C I T Y ,  F O RI T S  H E I G H T  A R O U N D  T H E  E N T I R E  C I T Y ,  F O R

T H E  P E O P L E  H A D  W O R K E D  W I T H  E N T H U S I A S M . -T H E  P E O P L E  H A D  W O R K E D  W I T H  E N T H U S I A S M . -
N E H E M I A H  4 : 6N E H E M I A H  4 : 6

As only God can do, in a year
where schools across our nation
were shutting down, we opened
doors to 23 total students grades
k-8. In April, Preschool Bible
time joined LCA, bringing an
additional eight preschool
students and an awesome
preschool program to our doors.
 We are truly grateful for all the wonderful people

who worked with enthusiasm our first year!
 

AUGUST 19

AUGUST DATES TO REMEMBER

Back to School Night 6:15 to 7:30 pm

AUGUST 21

An optional highly-encouraged, super-fun, and great-way-
to-declutter-for-a-great-cause, and hangout-with-new-
schoolmates, LCA event.
Donations are greatly appreciated and may be brought to
the sale starting 7am Saturday.               Thank you!

LCA Garage Sale 8 am to noon, LCA parking lot

AUGUST 23
First Day of School 
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WHAT FAMILIES SAY ABOUT LCA

There has been excellent teaching in the Bible
and in academics. Also, our child loves attending
school here.

It is the best education option in Laramie for our
son and he is growing academically and
spiritually in the environment of LCA.

I like the curriculum they are being taught, I like
the support our children are given at this school,
and that when there are difficulties, they are dealt
with from a Biblical perspective. Our children
have been held to a high academic standard,
which has been good for them.

The LCA Board of Directors voted Michelle Nunnaley as the new Board Chair.
Michelle is married to TJ  and is a mother of 4 children; her youngest two are
enrolled at LCA. She works as a chemist for the State of WY Department of
Agriculture at the analytical services laboratory. 
Michele is passionate about Laramie Christian Academy. We are doing the work
of the Lord through teaching students Biblical Knowledge and truth without
worldly influences. “Christ-centered education, for my youngest boys, is
especially important because the world is much more volatile now than even a
just a few years ago. I want them to have grounded instruction.”  We are
preparing our children to go into a world that rejects Christ, and we need  them 
 

MICHELLE  NUNNALEY  -  LCA  BOARD  CHA IR

to be rooted and grounded to stand up to the trials they will face. Nunnaley observes that Christian
children who are educated through the public school system are missing this vital preparation.

When not working, attending LCA board meetings, or parenting, Michelle enjoys weightlifting,
hiking, Bible Study (she really enjoys them!) and doing activities with kids sports and clubs. She
LOVES quiet time to herself but naturally doesn’t get a lot. 
Nunnaley is gifted in administration and detail organization. LCA board of directors is grateful to her
for her organization at our meetings in keeping LCA Board of Directors on task.

If you or someone you know is interested in joining our amazing team, please
email or refer the candidate to email info@laramiechristianacademy.com.
Thank you.

STILL LOOKING FOR THE FOLLOWING STAFF

ASSISTANT PRE-K TEACHER(S) -- PART TIME
Tue, Thurs, Fri mornings and M-F afternoons - 12 to 32 hrs/wk

KINDERGARTEN AND RECESS AID -- PART TIME
Monday-Friday 9:30 am to 12:30 pm - 20 hrs/wk 

AM PLAYGROUND AID  -- PART TIME
Monday - Friday 7:45 am to 8:15 am 2.5 hrs/wk

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

LCA IS AN OFFICIAL

MEMBER OF THE

ASSOCIATION OF 

CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS


